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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

B : ; Box 938
200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)

July 17, 2001 Yeltowkanife, NT X1A 2N7
Fax: (867) 920-4761

By Fax (867) 669-2707
Cur File EA01-002 and EA01-003

David Livingstone

Director, Renewabie Resources and Environment

DIAND

P.O. Box 1500

Yellowknife NT X1A 2R3 %

Dear Mr. Livingstone,

RE:  Environmental assessment (EA) of the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) Environmental
Assessments for the Phase I Drilling Program EA01-003, and the CZN Decline and
Metallurgical Test Plant EA EA01-002,

On July 17, 2001, The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or Board)
considered EA scope of assessment and work plan timing issues identified by government expert advisors,
the Nahanni National Park Reserve, and the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society. The Review Board
also considered correspondence provided by CZN in response to EA issues cited by government and non-
government parties to the environmentai assessments.

The Review Board weighed the importance of undertaking its responsibilities in a timely and efficient
manner, CZN’s need for an effective and efficient EA process, and the,support provided by government
experts and decided to place environmental assessments EA01-002 and EA01-003 on hold for thirty
calendar days beginning July 17, 2001. The Review Board expects government experts to submit an
amended work plan to the Review Board, with appropriate justification, by Friday August 3, 2001. The
Review will consult with the Canadian Zinc Corporation on the proposed work plan amendments before
ruling on the matter.

If there are any questions or specific information requirements regarding the environmental assessments,

please cail me at 867-873-9189.

Sincerely,

v,gq\gb;#_z

Luciano Azzolini,
Environmental Assessment Officer

Copy: Distribution list

VYemn Christensen AfExecutive Director (867) 873-9029
Bridgeite Larocque Finance and Adménistration Qfficer (B67) 873-5257
Louie Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer (867) 873-9189
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer (867) 873-9636

Web site: www.mveirb.nt.ca
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Facsimile
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

To:
Peter Campbell, Canadian Zinc Corp., Vancouver (604) 688-2043
Pauline Campbell, Nahanni Butte Dene Band, Nahanni Butte (867) 602-2910 -
Sharon Pellissey, James Sergeant, RMO, and SAQ, Pehdzeh Ki FN. - (867) 581-3229 -
Rita Cli, Liidli Koe First Nation, Fort Simpson (867) 695-2665 "
Bruce Leclaire, SAO, Village of Fort Simpson (867) 695-2005 -
Alison de Pelham, Deh Cho First Nations, Fort Simpson (867) 695-2038 -
Greg Yeoman, CPAWS, Yellowknife 873-9593 -
Alexandra Borowiecka, Ecology North, Yellowknife 920-2986 -
Legal Counsel (403 282-6182 -
Brett Hudson (as coordinator for all GNWT departments) 873-0114~
Paula Pacholek (as coordinator for DOE branches/programs) 873-8185+
David Tyson, DI'O 669-4941 -
Iannick Lamirande, NRCan, Ottawa (613) 995-5719 -
Doug Tate, Nahanni National Park Reserve (867) 695-2446 —
A\Executive Director, MYLWB, Yellowknife 873-6610 -
Mary Tapsell and Ranjitt Soniassy, DIAND 669-2701
From Luciane Azzolini, EAO i
Pages: 2 including this cover
Date: Tuesday, July 17, 2001
File: EA01-002
Subject: NOTICE OF MACKENZIE VALLEY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT
REVIEW BOARD DECISION '

Canadian Zinc Corporation Environmental Assessments EA01-002
Metallurgical pilot plant and Decline, and EA01-003 Phase Two Drilling

Program.

Please see the attached letter

The document accompanying this transmission contain confidentiat information intended for a specific individual and
purpose. The information is private, and is legally protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
natified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in reference to the contents of this telecopied (faxed)
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

telephone and return the original to us by regular mail.

MVEIRB
P.O. Box 938

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phaone (867) 873-9189
Fax (867) 920-4761
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Louie Azzolini

From: louie Azzolini
Sent:  Tuesday, July 17, 2001 4:21 PM

To: John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); Bill Beaton Northern Projects Inc. (E-mail}; Brett
Hudson {E-mail); Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); Chuck_Blyth (E-mail);
CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail
2) {E-mail}; Don H. Jack (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Eddie Kolausok (E-
mail); Gary Potts (E-mail}; Hay River Dene Reserve (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail}; J. Peter
Campbelt (E-mail}; Julie Dahl {(E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail}; Mark Lange DFCG (E-mail); Paul Kraft
(E-mail); Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail}; Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail}; Ranjit
Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); Zoe Posynick (E-
mail)

Subject: NOTICE OF MACKENZIE VALLEY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REVIEW BOARD DECISION -

CZN Phase Il Drilling Program EA01-003, and CZN Decline and Metallurgical Test Plant EA EAQ1-
002. N

The following letter was sent via facsimile to Mr. David Livingstone on July 17, 2001. It was
prepared as per the Review Board's direction in response to issues and supporting justification i
provided by government experts to the Review Board and the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society
correspondence. Please contact me if you wish to discuss the contents of this email

By Fax (867) 669-2707
Our File EA01-002 and EA01-003 '

David Livingstone

Director, Renewable Resources and Environment
DIAND

P.O. Box 1500

Yellowknife NT X1A 2R3

Dear Mr. Livingstone,

RE: Environmental assessment (EA) of the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)
Environmental Assessments for the Phase II Drilling Program EA01-003, and the
CZN Decline and Metallurgical Test Plant EA EA01-002,

On July 17, 2001, The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or
Board) considered EA scope of assessment and work plan timing issues identified by government
expert advisors, the Nahanni National Park Reserve, and the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society.
The Review Board also considered correspondence provided by CZN in response to EA issues cited
by government and non-government parties to the environmental assessments.

The Review Board weighed the importance of undertaking its responsibilities in a timely and efficient
manner, CZN's need for an effective and efficient EA process, and the support provided by
government experts and decided to place environmental assessments EA01-002 and EA01-003 on
hold for thirty calendar days beginning July 17, 2001. The Review Board expects government experts
to submit an amended work plan to the Review Board, with appropriate justification, by Friday
August 3, 2001. The Review will consult with the Canadian Zinc Corporation on the proposed work
plan amendments before ruling on the matter.

7/17/2001
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If there are any questions or specific information requirements regarding the environmental
assessments, please call me at 867-873-9189.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini,
Environmental Assessment Officer

Copy: Distribution list

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca

7/17/2001






